
From: Norman Blouin
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: NO to Northern Pass
Date: Monday, December 18, 2017 5:14:31 PM

Norman Blouin
422 E. Grn. Mtn. Rd.
Claremont, NH 03743

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This will do nothing for NH rate payers, it is for the southern three states and NH will be destroyed by
these towers for
twenty odd jobs it will generate in the end ( NO PASS).

Sincerely,
Norman Blouin
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